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For Immediate Release  December 19, 2019 
  

MCTXSheriff Seeking to Identify Suspect in Radio Tower Burglary 

 

On November 28, 2019, deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched 
to the burglary of a radio tower in Conroe, Texas. The below pictured suspect forcibly entered the 
radio tower and stole numerous items totaling approximately $1,600.00. 
 
If you have any information regarding this suspect, please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at and reference Case # 
19A388959. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Moseley, Specialist 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services Division 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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